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TURF MAINTENANCE, inc. Proudly Servicing Your Community
Since 1984

Agri-Tech’s Late Fall Newsletter (Late October - December)

We hope the website gives you plenty of information and answers your concerns. On our FAQ
page, you will find answers to over 30 questions. On our Home Page you can “LIKE” us on
Facebook for tips, reminders and updates.

During the winter weather we suggest the lawn be kept free from fall/winter debris. This will
minimize the damage caused to the lawn and allow for a nice green appearance in the spring.
Please try to keep rock salt away from the grass areas. Rock salt can cause permanent damage
to the grass and would require re-seeding.

Agri-Tech applies the Winter Fertilizer Treatment October — December. During this time, we
will be applying treatments Monday — Saturday. If you lawn receives a Saturday treatment, it
will not contain pesticides. If the lawn requires weed control, we will return at a later date
(weekday) to apply. Keep in mind, this treatment does not require water.

For those who order the Limestone Treatment, we will begin applying it after December 1st and
will continue into early January. Limestone does not require watering. The morning frost or
dew will activate the product and release it slowly into the soil.

Agri-Tech will be changing to winter hours come January and February. Our hours will be
9am-4pm, Monday — Friday. On March 1st, we will return to 9am-5pm.

We wish you a happy and safe holiday season,
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